
Following the tragic recent school shooting  

in Florida, Placer County leaders will convene a community conversation 

March 8th about how we can all work together to help prevent an attack 

here at home.  

Discussion topics will include how to recognize the warning signs of a 

potential attacker, what to do if an attack seems imminent and how 

public safety partners will respond if an attack were to occur. Parents, 

teachers, students and all other community members are invited to join 

the conversation.  

Hosted by Placer County District 1 Supervisor Jack Duran, this event will 

also include speakers from Roseville Joint Union High School District, 

Placer County Office of Education, Roseville Police Department, Placer 

County Sheriff's Office and Placer County Health and Human Services.  

Please RSVP to Cristina Rivera at crivera@placer.ca.gov.  

Thursday, March 8, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

"@The Grounds" (Placer County Fairgrounds) 

Jones Hall 

800 All America City Blvd. 

Roseville, CA 95678 


